
 

 

 
 
 

 
Parking: 
Due to extenuating circumstances and in this one-time situation, one of our resident households has been 
granted until NOV 1st to park two vehicles in our upper Hillside parking lot. However, the normal rules for 
parking still stay in effect. The community acknowledges vehicle are not to park for more than two consecutive 
day in any of our lots without a pass. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Bell Fibe™ is underway in Harvest Creek: 
You may have noticed paint markings denoting where utility lines run within our complex. This is for the 
installation of Bell’s fiber optic cables and network. Installation has begun along Creekside and is now starting 
within the Harvest Creek community. The entire process should take approximately two weeks to complete. 
 

The installation of this latest technology will provide better HD quality TV and faster internet to 
those who wish to subscribe to Bell Fibe™. To learn more about where the installation will be, 
who will be installing the cables, and how to subscribe to this service, please     

                                                                                                                                            

End of Day Light Savings: 
The clocks will “fall” back one hour on Sunday November 3rd at 2 am. Meaning it will get dark early. Please keep 
this in mind as our neighbours may be out walking. We encourage drivers to lower their speeds while driving 
along our community streets.  
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Public engagement workshop for the St. Davids roundabout:  
 
Niagara Region has started the detailed design for the reconstruction of York Road (Regional Road 81) and 
Four Mile Creek Road (Regional Road 100) in Niagara-on-the-Lake into a single-lane roundabout. 
  
The design of the roundabout and boulevards along York Road will allow for a unique streetscaping 
opportunity. The landscaping and height elements in the central island will add a focal point for St. Davids. 
  
The region invites you to share your input on the creative vision for this new roundabout. This in-person 
workshop is on Wednesday November 13, 2024 at the White Oaks Resort and Spa (Ballroom).  
Time: 5-7 pm.  If interested in attending you MUST REGISTER for this event by November 6. 
 
Click link for location and time and registration information.  Register Here 

https://www.niagararegion.ca/projects/regional-road-81-and-100-reconstruction/default.aspx?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3Xn3o36xfrx89PKA7tV7De-OVRi2NxsnRLeqvOC9l0LItPwFWHEd0vB8U_aem_tXOp6Rjw3011OoyfIpbZOQ%20-
http://www.villageonharvestcreek.com/
https://www.villageonharvestcreek.com/bell-fibe-installation/
https://www.niagararegion.ca/projects/regional-road-81-and-100-reconstruction/default.aspx?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3Xn3o36xfrx89PKA7tV7De-OVRi2NxsnRLeqvOC9l0LItPwFWHEd0vB8U_aem_tXOp6Rjw3011OoyfIpbZOQ%20-

